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2 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Monster Delivery! – Thursday 7 December/Monday 11 December 

As part of the Year 9 Textiles rotation, on Thursday 7 December and Monday 11 December we will be running 

a trip during Lesson 5 to Crofton Junior School. The visit will enable your daughter to deliver the monster she 

has been making in her Textiles lessons to the Year 3 student that designed it. This year we are working with 

the whole of Crofton Junior School’s Year 3 cohort to develop the Textiles students’ understanding of working 

with a customer, having their students draw a monster which our students make. The monsters will then 

then be delivered for the Crofton student to keep and give feedback on for your students' final evaluation.  

Your daughter will go on one of the dates below to deliver her final product. 

Thursday 7 December – 9S 

Monday 11 December – 9F  

Travel arrangements.     

We will meet in Reception after lunch and will travel by minibus from Newstead Wood School to Crofton 

Junior School. We will return to school at 3.10pm, in time for the end of day registration. 

Students will eat lunch before leaving, and will not need to bring any money, but may wish to have a coat 

with them if the weather is poor. 

If you are happy for your daughter to attend this trip, please complete this consent form by Friday 24 

November.  

Information on students for these trips will be taken from the school database for the purpose of trip safety, 

emergency contact and medical information. Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor 

app. 

Yours sincerely, 

Hazel Chidgey 

Mrs H Chidgey 

Teacher of Design and Technology 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=ycxpM00Rj0eC8FGzllA6SYzDlHZRj25GjuexAvnQldVURVBQOExKRVJSM0xNQUlBODJWWTdaWU9SNy4u

